
       CITY OF BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS 

                          YOUTH COMMISSION 

                                 August 19, 2013 

 

PRESENT:   Rich Pflueger, Jean King, Henry Schaefer, Wayne Anderson, Rachael Bobo and Siinya 

Edmondson.  Alderman Scott Schultz also attended the meeting. 

 

ABSENT:  Kim Sullivan , John Duhadway 

 

FAMILY GOLF NIGHT:  We did not have as many in attendance at this golf night as we have had 

in the past.  There was a total of 35 in attendance.  The event went very well.  Discussion of a third 

golf night will take place at a later date.     

 

BACK TO SCHOOL FAIR:  The first annual Back to School Resource Fair was a big success.  A 

date has been set for the next year’s event has been set for Saturday, July 19, 2014 from 10:00am – 

1:00pm.  A save the date will be sent to this year’s vendors in preparation for next year.  Things to 

consider for next year include additional marketing, a system for walk-ins/no shows and having more 

activities for the children attendees.   

 

HALLOWEEN FAMILY FUN NIGHT:  The tentative date for this event is October 25, 2013.  Amy 

will attend next month’s meeting to discuss additional details for the Halloween party.  

 

 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY SEPTEMBER 16
th

, 2013, AT 7:00 P.M. AT 

CITY HALL. 


